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  REVISED      
C I R C U L A R 

 
 

 In continuation of this office circular No. Cdn/8(322)/78969 dated  

26-08-2019, the Vice Chancellor has been pleased to pass the following order 

regarding Pre-Admission Entry Test 2019-20 which is being held on (Friday) 

6th September 2019 at NED University Main Campus:  

 
1. Saturday, 7th September 2019 declared as a normal working day 

for all the employees on account of Open Day 2019. 

 

2. On the day of Pre-Admission Entry Test 2019, there will be no public 

dealings other than test activity and all teaching activites in the 

morning will remain be suspended. 

 

3. Shuttle buses will only operate in the morning. 

 

4. No. Vehicle will be allowed entry from the Main Gates located on 

University Road. However, the employees can use gates located on 

Abul Hasan Isphani Road for Entry /Exit. 

 

  

   REGISTRAR 

Copy to: 

1. PA to the Vice-Chancellor 
2. PA to Pro Vice-Chancellor 
3. All Deans 
4. All Chairmen / Head of Departments 
5. Director Works & Services (for timing of shuttle buses) 
6. DR (Acad)/(Estab-I)/(Estab-II)/(S&G) 
7. City Campus / LEJ Campus 
8. All Notice Boards 


